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Ref. 65/14
Rome, 7 August 2014 


   








President of the involved European 








Archery Associations
RE: 2017 Games of the Small States of Europe

Dear Mr President.

I am writing you concerning the Games of the Small States of Europe - San Marino in 2017.

WA (World Archery) and WAE (World Archery Europe) are following with interest such an event, appreciating its philosophy and the competition among the small European nations. Hence, as it happened before, we ask all of you for an active collaboration.
With San Marino Archery Federation we have a continuous and fruitful cooperation, I know that they worked in a so excellent way managing to let Archery be included in that event, which arouse much interest at world level, although been addressed only to the small European countries. 
San Marino Archery Federation sent you a first form useful to have a prediction of participants; we kindly ask you to read it carefully and fill it in.

For sure, until 2017 many situations can change. Anyhow, our task is  to make the event as lively and interesting as possible, and a great participation might ensure a stable presence of Archery in those Games in the future years. For that reason, I encourage you to participate with all the categories present (recurve and compund), individual and team and also to support the initiative to have a mixed team competition.
San Marino deserves to be rewarded with a large and qualified participation. 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding and participation, I send you my best regards,









Mario Scarzella









WAE President
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